
Notice 

31.12.2021 

 

Chemistry Departmental Online workshop on student welfare scheme 2022 

All students of chemistry department are hereby notify that an Online workshop regarding 

student welfare scheme will be held on 1st January, 2022 at 6pm-8pm. On that day all Chemistry 

departmental students are requested to present the workshop through the Google-meet link: 

https://meet.google.com/bat-pcsv-yso 
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